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IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
Dear Parents,  

 

Greetings from The Apple International Community School!  

 

Welcome to the academic year 2023-2024. At the outset, we would like to express our gratitude for 

entrusting the education of your child with us. We at AICS earnestly endeavor to provide the children 

entrusted to our care with a conducive atmosphere for learning. 

 

We are excited to invite you to the parent orientation session. The sessions will give you an opportunity to 

learn more about the school, the curriculum, and the different strategies we will be adopting to help our 

children learn better.  

 

The timings for different years have been mentioned below.   

 

Day/Date Year  Orientation timing   

(Multipurpose Hall) 

Book & PE Uniform 

Collection timing 

Friday, August 25, 

2023 

 

Batch 1: 

FS 1A, B, C and D  

FS 2A and B  

8:30am - 9:30am 9:30am – 10:30am 
(Respected classroom) 

Friday, August 25, 

2023 

Batch 2  

FS 2 C, D, E, F, G and H 

10:00am - 11:00am 11:00 am - 12:00 pm 
(Respected classroom) 

Saturday, 26 August 

2023  

Year 1 11:30am to 12:15pm 12:15pm to 1:15pm 
(Respected classroom) 

Saturday, 26 August 

2023  

Year 2 12:30pm – 1:15pm 1:15pm – 2:15pm 
(Respected classroom) 

Saturday, 26 August 
2023  

Year 3 to Year 8 2:30pm to 5:00pm 
(Respected classroom) 

Sunday, 27 August 
2023 

Books & PE Uniform Collection for all year levels 

 

9:00am to 5:00pm 
(Respected classroom) 

 

❖ We have received only PE uniform as of now. We will intimate you as soon as we receive the 

core uniform sets.  

 

Kindly note: Free sets of uniform/books will be distributed to ONLY those parents who have paid 

the first term fee, incase, parents who have paid only 10% fee, they are requested to pay the 

balance amount along with the 2 postdated cheques for Term 2 and Term 3, failing which free 

sets of books and uniform will not be given.  



 
 

 

To avoid any inconvenience, we would like to request all parents to settle the term 1 fees along 

with the Compulsory Postdated Cheques for Term 2 and Term 3 when you visiting the school 

for the collection of books/uniform. 

 

The Postdated cheque for Term 2 is to be dated on or before 5th Jan 2024 and for Term 3 is to be 

dated on or before 5th April 2024. 

 

Our team of teachers are excited to meet with you and our young friends and embark on this beautiful 

journey of discovery and learning. We look forward to a great start and a bright year ahead! 

 

Kind Regards,  

Pretty Khosla 
Pretty Khosla 

Principal 

 


